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KIT-Notice 

Information by the Mobility Service Center: 

Closure of Tram Lines S1/11 

We were informed by KVV that the tram line S1/S11 between Yorckstraße and Hochstetten Endstation 

(terminal station) will be closed completely due to extensive construction work from July 25, 2024, 3:30 a.m. 

to September 08, 2024, 1:00 a.m.  

For this reason, the S1/S11 connecting line to KIT Campus North will also be closed completely during that 
period. 

Between Karlsruhe Yorckstraße and Hochstetten, KVV will provide a replacement bus service. 

To reach KIT Campus North, get off the bus at the stop of Leopoldshafen/Leopoldstraße and take bus 195 to 
reach the southern gate of the Campus.  

As an alternative, go by tram S2 to Blankenloch Nord and take the bus 195. 

During the construction work, we will offer an additional bus service on Campus North that will start at the stop 
H1 (southern gate): 

Time of Departure Time of Departure 
Stop H1 07:50 08:40 
H2, H3, H5, H6, H7, H8, H9 
Stop H9 16:10 16:45 
H10, H11, H12, H14, H15, H16, H18 

For the departure times of the replacement bus service and tram line S2, consult the KVV 

website. If you have questions, contact the Mobility Service Center by phone 25035. 


